

www.cancersupportwa.org.au

e info@cancersupportwa.org.au

ph (08) 9384 3544 (24 hours)

a 80 Railway St Cottesloe WA

PO Box 325 Cottesloe WA 6911

f Cancer Support WA abn 16 776 691 650

19th November 2015

Garry Bird
Manager, Corporate & Community Services
Cottesloe Council
PO Box 606
COTTESLOE WA 6011

Dear Gary,

We regret to advise that we have had to cancel our planned Christmas Markets to be held on the grounds of Cancer Support WA. This decision was made due to a lack of stall holder interest, unfortunately there are just too many other established and regular twilight markets operating at this time of year.

The Town of Cottesloe generously approved a grant of \$3000 to assist us with this event and we are seeking approval to transfer these funds for use at our next community fundraising event, 'Afternoon Delights' to be held on Sunday February 28.

If you have any queries regarding this event or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact myself or Bronwen Frangs, Fundraising Coordinator on 9384 3544.

Thank you for your assistance.

Dina Tabeart

Finance & Operations Manager